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Autism Acceptance Week is from 2nd – 8th April. As this is in our Easter break, 

we will be celebrating on Wednesday 20th March in support of the ‘National 

Autistic Society’. To show our support, we will be wearing a brightly coloured 

top/jumper with our normal uniform on the bottom. 

Some of the staff will be taking part in the ‘5k spectrum colour walk’ to show 

our support! 

Should you wish to learn more, I would recommend two very useful websites: 

The National Autistic Society - http://www.autism.org.uk/ 

The Autism education Trust - http://www.autismeducationtrust.org.uk/ 

 

Thank you for your support, 

Hollycroft Primary School 
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